
 

 

 

 

7th October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 13 students 
 
Following my letter dated 5th October, I would like to reassure you that Year 13 will be in school in 
on each of the strike days.  Their education is our priority, we are committed to ensuring that 
there is no disruption to their learning.  I am acutely aware that their education has been 
significantly disrupted due to the pandemic. 
 
I met with the Year 13 students in assembly yesterday and informed them that where possible 
lessons will go ahead as normal.  
 
A reminder that the industrial action by NEU members is taking place on: 
 

 Tuesday, 11th October 

 Wednesday, 19th October 

 Thursday, 20th October 

 Tuesday, 1st November 

 Wednesday, 2nd November  

 Thursday, 3rd November  
 
To confirm, on the dates listed above, Year 13 should continue to attend school for their 
timetabled lessons.  During timetabled study sessions, Year 13 students can remain at home.  It is 
imperative that they use this time productively to support their studies.  
 
We will be emailing students on a regular basis to ensure they are aware of any arrangements.  
 
Thank you for your support and patience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ana Neofitou 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


